
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

19-126 

4th Street Valve Replacement 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District (TRWD) is hereby inviting Bids from qualified vendors to 

provide two flange x flange, 36-inch metal-to-metal seated, manually operated, plug valves with 

2-inch operating nut; one 36-inch flange x flange double disc, manually operated gate valve with 

2-inch operating nut.  All valves shall be delivered to: 1022 North Calhoun Street Fort Worth, 

Texas 76164  

 

Sealed Bids for the above referenced project will be accepted by the Tarrant Regional Water at 

600 E. Northside Drive Fort Worth, TX 76164 no later than 2:00 P.M. CST, August 27, 2019.    

 

Bids must be in the actual possession of Tarrant Regional Water District prior to the exact time 

and date indicated in this Invitation to Bid. Any bid received after the aforesaid time, will be not 

be accepted. 

 

Documents may be downloaded at the following procurement website: 

 

https://www.civcastusa.com/project/5d41dc48bd7dba35e27d6601/summary 

 

Bidders are responsible for obtaining all related documents including but not limited to future 

Addenda. The District will not be held responsible for failure of the Bidder to obtain all related 

documents. 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous response 

to the Invitation to Bid and other parts of the Bid Documents, or any applicable Statute or Code. 


